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University Corporation for Atmospheric Research
P.0O. Box 3000, Boulder, CO 80307-3000 U.S.A.
Tel: (303)494-2424

21 April 1987

Dr. Judson M. Harper

Vice President for Research
Colorado State University
102 Administration Building
Ft. Collins, CO 80523

Dear Dr. Harper:

This letter is to let you know that the reapplication of
Colorado State University for membership in the University
Corporation for Atmospheric Research has been received. We
appreciate the large amount of time and effort that went into the
preparation of your application.

Copies will be distributed to the UCAR Membership Commit-
tee. The Committee will be meeting in Boulder 29-30 May to review
and discuss the membership reapplications submitted to them and
decide on the recommendations they will make to the Members at
their Annual Meeting in October. We will be in touch with you
after the Membership Committee discussions.

Sincerely,
W;IM

Clifford J. Murino
President

cc: UCAR Membership Committee
P.E. Austin, President
T. Vonder Haar, Member's Rep
MEM/Mem-ack
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